
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR INFORMATION OF ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDER 

NHIDCL/Ar.Pr./Civil Work/ Foot Track/Basam-Tathi/2021    Date: 11.06.2021 

 

To 

All Respective Bidders, 

Subject:- Construction of Foot Track  from Basam to Tathi from KM 0.000 to KM 32.060 in 
Upper Subansiri Valley District of the state of Arunachal Pradesh on EPC Mode. 

It is to inform all the bidders of the subject work, the following:- 

(a) Road Mipi-Mathum (Basam) is under construction by NHIDCL as ICBR Road which work has 
commenced and will take approx 18 months to complete.  

(b) Start point of the foot track is Basam and end point is Tathi and are in high Altitude Area of approx 
11000 to 12000 feet. As of now Basam is not connected by any other means except a foot track from 
Mipi which is used by ITBP personnel for their movement.  

(c) The vehicle /Equipment /Plant can reach Basam for commencement for foot track work by using Porters 
& Ponies. 

(d) The existing track is not maintained well for sustained movement. Existing trail/track can be used for 
induction of labour /stores and major effort will be required for its improvement. 

(e) All prospective bidders are required to note the above and asses the requirement of work before 
submitting their bids.  
 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

(A.K.Jha) 
General Manager (T) 

 


